
Here’s what has happened in the last
month and what’s to come!

Welcome to our monthly
newsletter! Starting off with
June, we are thrilled to share
with you the latest
developments in our mission to
make a positive impact in our
community.

Firstly, we would like to express
our gratitude to all of our
practice members and
sponsors who were here for the
Grand Re-Opening! Your
generosity and dedication have
allowed us to update our office
and provide the best care
possible. 

In terms of our recent activities,
we have successfully launched
a new technology in our office
to allow for more neurological,
brain-based chiropractic care.
With the introduction of
BrainCore Neurofeedback,
we've ushered in a new era of
personalized care, tapping into
the incredible power of the
brain to optimize health and
well-being.
 

We are also excited to
announce that we will be
hosting our summer special.
This week-long event is a fun
and interactive way to support
our community with the best
family based care. We hope to
see you there!

Finally, we want to remind
everyone that our practice
relies on the kindness and
support of our community. If
you know someone who has
been dealing with aches, pains,
and problems that we can help
with, let them know and we
can get them scheduled!

Together, we can make a real
difference in the lives of those
who need it most. Thank you
for your continued support!

Enjoy this month’s newsletter!
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